
This is the public OPAC display for TCN 4291808. The statement of responsibility is missing so what displays is only the parallel text in 
Arabic for that field. In the notes section the highlighted field is the English equivalent of parallel text in Arabic which is not displaying here. 
The number 880-04 is the MARC subfield ‘6’ that links those fields.  Clearing the cache here does not change the display, nor would I expect 
patrons to know to do that even if it did. Editing the record in the staff client has no effect on the public OPAC display. 

 

 
These are the linked 508 fields.  

508  . ‡6​880-04​ ‡a​Music, Khaled Mouzanar ; director of photography, Christopher Aoun ; 
editors, Konstantin Bock, Laure Gardette. 

 

880  . ‡6​508-04/r​ ‡aمس، خلد مزنر ؛ درتر ف پهتگرپهي، چرستپهر ان ؛ دترس، كنستنتن 
 .بك، لر گردت



The staff web client display is the same so I didn’t copy it. I can fix it by clearing the cache and refreshing the screen or by opening the 
record in MARC edit and saving the record and refreshing the screen. Clearing the cache only fixes the display for the single instance. If I 
close the bib record and search and open it again it no longer shows the statement of responsibility. 
 
This is what the display should look like, ideally both in the public OPAC and the staff web client.  There are many public service librarians, 
particularly reference staff that use the public OPAC so they can see what patrons see. Adding the statement of responsibility makes the 
record display more comprehensive and in this case, more logical.  
 

 
 
Clearing the cache also fixes the Notes display in the web staff client so both English and Arabic display. 

 


